
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are excited to let you know we have planned a joint Nursery and Team Reception school trip 
to Imagine that! in Liverpool. The trip will give children the opportunity to explore a science area, 
an Imagination Village, Large construction area, Art and Craft areas, a slime factory and also 
have lots of fun in their fabulous outdoor area.  
 
The trip is on Wednesday 26th March, children must arrive for 8:45 prompt so we can get them 
registered and on the bus as soon as we can. We will return back in time for the end of the 
school day.  Nursery children must bring their own pack lunch. Children in Reception can be 
provided with a packed lunch by the school kitchen if they do not wish to bring their own from 
home.  
 
If your child is not normally in on a Wednesday all day, we are able to still take them if the 
session cost of £13.50  is paid for in advance. This can be arranged with the school office and 
this will allow us to make sure we have enough adults to cover the extra children attending.  
 
In order to make this trip a possibility we are asking for a contribution of £9.00 to help cover the 
cost of the entrance to Imagine That! and the coach.  Nursery and school are subsidising the 
rest of the cost.  Payment can be made through Parent Pay  
 
Please add your permission on Arbor under trips for your child to attend by Friday 14th 
February 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Thomson 
Interim Assistant Head/ EYFS Lead 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


